
Thames Bridge Club 

 

Minutes of the Committee Meeting held on Thursday 3 March 2022 at 11.30am 

 

Present: Carol, Greg, Barbara, Pat, Sue 

 

Apologies: Judith, Lorraine, Sabrina, Denise  Accepted Moved: Greg Seconded: Pat 

Minutes of the previous Meetings on 13 October and 8 November 2021 had been circulated by      email, 

and on our Club’s website, and posted on the Club’s noticeboard. 

Moved: That the minutes of the Committee Meeting held 13 October and 8 November 2021 are a 

true and correct record of those meetings.  Moved: Carol Seconded: Barbara 

 

Matters Arising: Nil 

 

Finance Report:   

 Moved: “That the Finance report be received”   Moved: Greg Seconded: Pat 

 

Expense Claim forms were circulated and put on the notice board.  All those who want 

to be reimbursed for expenses incurred on Club business will need to fill them in and 

make sure they are forwarded to the Treasurer with copies of the corresponding 

Receipts of Invoices. 

 

A new email account has been created to manage Club finances.  The address is 

thamesbridgeclubfinance@gmail.com 

 

Correspondence: Resignation of Jo Coats. 

 

Covid: Mandates, Restrictions, Visitors.  There will be no change in the Club’s restrictions and 

recommendations, but these will be kept under reviewby the Committee 

 

Hire of Clubrooms:  This is also under review, with one regular monthly booking. 

 

Tournaments:  Gilligan Barclay Home and Away. This cannot occur unless under the current restrictions 

Soup & Bun will happen as programmed 

 

On-Line Bridge: - Lessons, Club Play, Tournaments – we will not begin any initiatives at present, and hope 

we don’t need to. 

 

Lessons:  Beginners: Due to start on May 3.  Day of the week and Start Time to be set after discussion with 

prospective customers. 

   Refreshers: To start on 24 March – 3 weekly sessions 

    

General Business:  

 Defibrillator:  Secretary to ask St John to run another course on its use. 

Bridge Mates: Need Checking – batteries etc. The issue with the computer shutting down during 

play has been resolved. 

Prizes: Request for non-chocolate prizes was received. Fruit? Table Money Vouchers? 

Next meeting: To be advised 

 

Next Meeting:  TBA 
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